
1


From: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, October 19, 2018 1:47 PM


To: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal; Howard.Brown


Subject: 2019 ROC on LTO deadlines?!?


https://www.politico.com/story/2018/10/19/trump-western-water-eo-856305


"Trump's memo would set swift new deadlines on environmental reviews for key projects in the region,


administration officials said. A copy of the document was not immediately available Friday. Initial biological


opinions relating to California's Central Valley Project, which delivers water to the state's agricultural hub, will


be due by Jan. 31, 2019, with a final joint opinion due 135 days later. That's far faster than parties on the ground


have anticipated."


--

Barb Byrne


Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: 916-930-5612

barbara.byrne@noaa.gov


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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